A MESSAGE FROM RECEIVER OF TAXES LAURIE A. ZANESKI

Dear Fellow Riverhead Taxpayer,

As we continue to work together to overcome COVID-19 by practicing social distancing, I would like to bring you up to date on operations at the Tax Receivers Office.

The NYS Governor has issued a 21-day extension for second half property taxes. The new due date is June 21st.

Riverhead Town Hall is closed to the public. Payment options are as follows:

- <u>WALK UP SERVICE</u> is available at the Recreation Office located at Stotzky Park at 55 Columbus Avenue from 10-2 pm the week of May 25th as well as Monday June 1st. Cash or check payments only.
 - We will also be there on Saturday, May 30th from 10-2pm for walk-up service.
- <u>MAIL</u>: is still a reliable method of payment. Payments are posted according to the postmark date on the envelope. As long as your payment is received on or before June 1st, 2020, your payment is considered on time.
- **DROP BOX**: if you so desire, you may drop your payment in our secure drop box located at the front entrance of Riverhead Town Hall. If you would like a receipt mailed, please check the receipt box on the front of the payment coupon, or enclose a note requesting a receipt.
- ONLINE: is a safe and reliable method to pay from the convenience of your computer, phone or tablet device. There is a service fee charged by the collecting company. These payments must be made from your home/office computer.

I appreciate your understanding and patience during this trying time and I wish you and your family remain safe and healthy.

Sincere

Laurie A. Zaneski
Receiver of Taxes
Town of Riverhead